
Dudgeon and Sheringham Shoal O�shore 
Wind Farms extensions project

Public meetings and exhibitions 
•  Bacton Village Hall, Coast Road, Bacton, NR12 0ES

on 30th March 2020

•  Swardeston Village Hall, Swardeston Common, Norwich, NR14 8DX 
on 31st March 2020

•  Aylsham Town Hall, Market Place, Aylsham, NR11 6FL on 1st April 2020

•  Weybourne Village Hall, Beach Lane, Weybourne, Holt, NR25 7AH 
on 2nd April 2020

As the operator of these o�shore wind farms, Equinor is intending to seek planning 
consent from the Planning Inspectorate to extend both the Dudgeon 

and Sheringham Shoal O�shore Wind Farms.

Both wind farms are located in the waters of the Greater Wash o� the 
coast of Norfolk, and they currently generate su�icient electricity to 

power around 630,000 UK homes.

These events aim to provide Norfolk communities with the opportunity to learn
more about the scope of these important o�shore wind farm extensions, 

and to understand the planning application and consent 
process for these national infrastructure projects.

Members of the Equinor project team 
will be on hand at each event from  

1:00 – 7:00pm, please call in.

www.dudgeono�shorewind.co.uk 
www.sheringhamshoal.co.uk


